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Our property Miva Homestead, has been in the same family for over 150 years. The timber side of the property had 
been properly managed until all the restricting laws came in preventing us to control regrowth & weeds. So we would 
be pleased to be able to have that control back again so that we can make sure the growth goes back into the Trees 
instead of the rubbish which is happening at the moment. 
The removal of rubbish timber will allow us to run more head of cattle. 
Thanking you, 
Elizabeth & David Allomes. 
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